
From: Michael Robson [mailto:mrobson@asu.asn.au]  

Sent: Monday, 15 October 2018 1:41 PM 
To: AMOD 

Subject: AM2014/285 - Social, Community, Home Care and Disability Services Industry Award 2010 

 
Dear AMOD Team, 
 
AM2014/285 - Social, Community, Home Care and Disability Services Industry Award 2010 
 
We refer to the matter above. This email is in response to the directions of the Fair Work 
Commission in the Statement dated 1 October 2018 ([2018] FWC 6107).  
 
ASU Substantive Claims  
 
The ASU confirms we are pursuing Items S6, S7, and S36 of the Revised Summary of Proposed 
Substantive Variations published on 21 November 2017.  
 
Consent Determinations  
 
The interested parties to the SCHDS Award filed a draft consent determinations on 8 May 2017. We 
note that this was not dealt with in the Decision of 7 August 2018. We ask that these matters be 
referred to the appropriate Full Bench for determination. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Michael Robson 
National Industrial Officer 
Australian Services Union - National Office 
 
Level 8, 321 Pitt Street  
Sydney, NSW 2000  
Tel  (02) 9265 8231 
Fax  (02) 9283 9270 
Mobile 0428 447 114 
Direct E-mail  mrobson@asu.asn.au  
www.asu.asn.au 
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